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Statement by the Democratic Socialist Republic of Sri Lanka
35th Session of the Universal Periodic Review
Review of Turkey – 28 January 2020
Mr. President,

Sri Lanka welcomes the delegation of Turkey and appreciates the informative presentation made. 

 

We commend measures taken by Turkey, since its last cycle, to advance human rights, including the establishment of the Human Rights and Equality Institution and initiating national action plans on Combating Child Labour and Violence against Women.     
In a constructive spirit, Sri Lanka recommends that Turkey: 

 

1. Continue its efforts to combat trafficking in persons, including by strengthening the legal framework and ensuring the safety and welfare of victims of trafficking.
2. Further strengthens the national Human Rights and Equality Institution; and
3. Enhances efforts to increase female representation in higher education and employment.

We wish Turkey success in its UPR engagement.

